10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 1 June 1988
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Thank you for your further letter of
19 May and your thoughts on the NHS Review.
These are most helpful to have and I will
bear them in mind as we continue our work

on the Review.
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Dr. Miriam Stoppard
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Thank you very much for your letter
of 23 May providing further material on your
thoughts on medical audit and incentives
for change in general practice. This will

be most helpful to us as we continue our

7
work in the Review.
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Dr. Clive Froggatt
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